
 HOLDFAST BAY CROQUET CLUB 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

September 2019   

 

Hi Folks, 

Hope all is good.                                                                                                              
Just a short sharp, shiny newsletter to let you know of a couple of functions 
coming up and important web site news. 

 
Grand Final Day at the club.                                          
Saturday 28th September                                                                                        
Richmond v,s Greater Western Sydney                                                     
As well as playing croquet in the morning the club is offering food and 
entertainment on the day.  The day commences at 9.00am with egg and bacon 
rolls - $5.00.   1.30 pm chicken schnitzel burgers + chips $10.00.  Pints $5.00 
whilst the big game is on.                                                                                        
A  kids movie and crèche will be available for children.                                                                        
Door prizes, raffles and more. Jackpot Joker draw after the GF.  Currently at 
$2,500.00                                                                                                                          
All WELCOME.  Friends, family etc all invited.   Come along and help to make 
this a great fun day, Hopefully the right team will win 
 

QUIZ NIGHT – Friday 18th October 7.00 p m                                       
As you are aware quiz night is nearly upon us and we are looking forward to your 
company.  Also on Quiz Night the club is offering a Schnitzel and salad dinner at 
a cost of $12.00.  Dinner will start at 5.30pm.  preceding the Quiz Night      
Door prizes, raffles etc all happening during the night.                                  
Booking sheet for quiz night is on our sign on table and in club room foyer.                                                                   
Bookings for the dinner need to be made by Friday 11th October.  Again  booking 
sheet at courts on sign on table and in foyer.                                                                
Also if anyone would like to donate a small gift for the raffles and chocolate 
wheel they will be most appreciated.  Thank you,      



                            

 
Club Holdfast Croquet Club have their own WEB SITE.  The site contains all 
relevant details re the club, including playing times, hot weather policy, 
committee members, what’s planned, photographs of Club events, newsletters 
and more.  The Web Site contains information from over the past four years.  
So have a look at the Web Site is you want to catch up with what is happening at 
the Club.   The address is www.clubholdfastcroquet.com.au 
If you have any information to be included on the site please contact me at 
rogerzeuner@gmail.com 
 
 
Keep well, keep safe, keep smiling and keep croqueting. 
Cheers, 
Marg 
 
 

                                                                                       
 
 
PS. Have left some fliers to advertise Quiz night on our sign on table.                           
Please feel free to take some and do a letter box drop in your street.                                           
Thank you. 
 
 
 


